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**Media Advisory**

Clergy & Civic Leaders in Southeast Queens to Announce Support for
Councilman I. Daneek Miller’s Re-Election

Leading up to the final days of the election, clergy and civic leaders in Southeast
Queens come together to support I. Daneek Miller’s Re-Election

On Tuesday, September 5, 2017, clergy and civic leaders from Southeast
Queens will endorse City Councilman I. Daneek Miller for re-election to represent
the 27th Council District.

Leaders from churches, mosques, and synagogues from St. Albans, Hollis,
Jamaica,  Queens  Village  and  Cambria  Heights  will  gather  at  New  Jerusalem
Worship Center, 122-05 Smith Street in Jamaica to join their clergy and civic and
community  leaders  to  support  Councilman’s  proven  leadership  and  record  of
delivering for Southeast Queens.  

After his 2013 election, Councilman Miller successfully advocated for an
unprecedented infrastructure project representing some two-thirds of the agency’s
capital budget to mitigate flooding in Southeast Queens, and increased services for
seniors and funding for cultural institutions for the entire district to enjoy. 

What:  Clergy and Civic Leaders in Southeast Queens Announce  
 Support for Councilman I. Daneek Miller’s Re-Election

When:  Tuesday, September 5, 2017, at  9:00 a.m

Where: New Jerusalem Worship Center 
  122-05 Smith Street, off Baisley Boulevard

  Jamaica, NY 11434    
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